
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are looking for a way to make a difference, for a way to fight back against diseases like Parkinson’s, Alzheimer’s (ALS), and ALS dystonia, then please partner with us in our mission. Researchers and physicians in the Fixel Institute for Neurological Diseases make progress every day in understanding and treating conditions affecting the brain and nervous system. The work of these dedicated physicians and scientists is greatly enhanced and sustained through private philanthropy.

Gifts can be made via credit card, check, transfers of stock, real estate, or planned gifts such as wills, trusts, and annuities. If we are already included in your will, please let us know. We’d like to thank you and make sure your gift is worded in a way to maximize your impact.

For information on philanthropic opportunities in the Institute, please contact Stephen Figueroa, at 352-273-7986 or sfig@ufl.edu.
